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The next meeting of the GBOS will be August 15 at:

Keller Williams Building

18050 Saturn Lane

Nassau Bay 77058

The meeting will start at 7:00. Please plan to attend and bring a guest!  

Refreshments will be potluck.

The program will be about orchids native to Texas and will be presented by Reneé Hillman.

Here is your “Orchid Tip” for August, provided by Monty McGinnis:

August Orchid Growing Tip
Friends and family are buying beautiful hybrid Phalaenopsis orchids in the supermarket, and so am I.  They are more plentiful in a wide variety than ever before.  However, I often hear, "after it stopped blooming it died".  Or, "I could never get it to bloom again and later it died".

Here is a tip that will help your new blooming plant continue to thrive.  These plants are usually planted in a small plastic pot and placed in a colorful ceramic cup/vase.  Take the plant, plastic pot, out of the vase.  The orchid is usually planted in sphagnum moss in that plastic pot.  The grower uses the moss to hold water longer during shipment and display but it can cause the roots to rot.  The roots need air to allow them to dry and breathe.  So, turn the plant on its side and cut a 1.0-1.5" hole in the bottom center of the plastic pot using an X-acto knife or box cutter (carefully!).  Then, pull out some of the moss in center bottom of the pot being careful not to break green roots.   This will help the roots to dry out between watering during the blooming cycle.  After the blooms die you should replant in a similar size plastic pot, not much bigger, using a commercial orchid potting mix that includes bark available at nurseries, Home Depot, or Ace Hardware.


If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at:  
LindaB7x7@YAHOO.COM
Secretary:  Linda Baker
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